
 

 

 
 
 
 

Community Update  
Food Sales 

Effectively Immediately 
April 21, 2020 

 
PAT has determined that “Food Sales” are a required 
service and a part of the fabric of NHCN and is of 
significant economic benefit to those business people. 
It is recommended that PAT lift the food sale restriction 
(March 21, 2020) effective immediately to those who 
meet the following criteria: 
 
1.  Dependent upon the income to sustain family 

needs. 
2.  Holds a current “Food Handling Certificate” 

without infraction. 
3.  Has at least two (2) years’ experience in selling 

food to the community.  
4. Healthy Meals are strongly recommended 
5.  Provides a description of safe food preparation 

using appropriate protective gear.  
6.  Can demonstrate that a designated and 

appropriate cooking area will be used and 
maintained.  

7.  Can provide and demonstrate how the safe 
delivery of food will take place. 

8.  Can demonstrate the safe exchange of payment for 
the goods.  

 
Please contact Cathy Packo at (204) 301-2124 for further 
information. 
 


